
 

 

Nevada Irrigation District       
1036 W. Main Street, Grass Valley, CA  95945                        

(530) 273-6185    •     www.nidwater.com 
 

November 15, 2024 
 
  
 
 
RE:  Maben Canal Rehabilitation – Construction Notification 
 Property Address:  

Nevada County APN:   
 
Dear Property Owner, 
 
The Nevada Irrigation District (District) operates and maintains an open canal on your 
property. We are planning to encase the canal within an 18-inch diameter pipe and cover 
the pipe to make an access path for future maintenance.  
 
The District has recently contracted Lafleur Engineering to do this work. They will likely 
be working within the canal, and on your property, around the third week of December 
2024.  
 
Any existing raw water services will be reconnected to the new pipe; if you have raw water 
service, it will be temporarily disrupted during construction. 
 
If you have tenants on your property, please share this information with them and let them 
know the anticipated dates of construction. 
 
Please feel free to contact me should you need further clarification or have any questions. 
 
Regards, 

 
Adrian Schneider, P.E. 
Senior Engineer 
530-271-6839 Office 
schneider@nidwater.com  
 
 
cc:  Tony Moscini, Senior Inspector 
 Joanne Phillips, Administrative Analyst  


